DePauw UNIVERSITY

GREENCASTLE, INDIANA
46135

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY October 3, 1972

Sister Mary E. Thompson
Secretary-Treasurer, MACTLAC
The College of St. Catherine
St. Paul, Minnesota 55105

Dear Sister Mary Thompson:

I plan to attend the Executive Meeting of MACTLAC on Friday,
October 13. At that time we can discuss the plans for the 1973
meeting at DePauw University. At present we believe the best open
date at DePauw is Saturday, October 13, 1973.

Other open dates which are available are September 29th
and October 27th. The date of October 6th and October 20th will be taken
by football games at DePauw.

I will see you at Knox on October 13th.

Best of Regards,

I VA
Donald J. Ceo

Head, Dept. of Chemistry
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